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 August 31, 2006  
 
 
The Eve Fenton Love- All Foundation 
Vicki Fenton 
Chief Executive- President  
Grand Central P.O 1258 NY , NY 10163 
  
Dear Ms Fenton,  
  
            I sincerely appreciate your offer to the children of my community to attend the 
day at Hayden’s Planetarium. Days such as the one you hosted enlighten and touch the 
kids in a way that is irreplaceable. Your organization is a vital part in the development of 
the kids in our city. I know that we will have the chance to do more programs and events 
that will be just as successful as the day at Hayden’s Planetarium.  
 

As for the day itself, it was one that will be remembered by every child in 
attendance. It is important that we expand the knowledge of the youth in our communities 
by given activities like the one you hosted. Once again, I would like thank you for the 
invitation and for the wonderful program. Your efforts are highly appreciated and I look 
forward to working with you in the future. 

Sincerely, 

 
                                                                                      Hiram     Monserrate   

  
 

 


